
CITY OF SANTA BARBARA and  
COUNTY OF SANTA BARBARA

OLIVE MILL ROUNDABOUT PROJECT

The City and County of Santa Barbara are in the preliminary design phase of a roundabout 

at the Olive Mill intersection. The new intersection configuration will enhance traffic 

operations and safety for motor vehicles, bicyclists, and pedestrians. The project is related to 

the completion of the proposed improvements included in the South Coast Route 101 (US-

101) High Occupancy Vehicle Lanes Project (HOV Project) that will add an additional lane in 

both directions of travel for high occupancy vehicles during the peak hour.

PROJECT OVERVIEW

PROJECT AREA MAP AND PROJECT FEATURES

Preliminary Design



You are invited to an Informational Meeting 
and Open House

Wednesday, August 29, 2018
5:30 p.m. to 7:30 p.m.

Chase Palm Park Center
236 E. Cabrillo Blvd. • Santa Barbara, CA 93101

This meeting facility is accessible for persons with disabilities.  
Any requests for reasonable accommodations or language  

services should be made 72 hours in advance of the meeting.

For more information, contact Ms. Laura Yanez, PE, City Project Engineer,  
by e-mail at LYanez@SantaBarbaraCA.gov or call (805) 897-2615.

KEY PROJECT FEATURES AND BENEFITS

 COMMUNITY MEETING AND OPEN HOUSE

PROJECT TIMELINE

pwsb.net

Preliminary Design and  
Development, and  

Environmental Review Process 

Anticipated Completion - Spring 2019

Final Design 

To Be Determined

Construction
To Be Determined

• Improves traffic flow and eases congestion through construction of a roundabout at the 
Olive Mill Road intersection and realigning the adjacent US-101 northbound off-ramp. 

• Provides improved travel for pedestrians and bicyclists with new sidewalks and bike path 
connecting the west side of the roundabout. 

• Rehabilitates existing roadway along Olive Mill Road with new curb and gutter, separated 
by a splitter island.

• Promotes environmental sustainability by reducing vehicle idling, improving treatment of 
storm water runoff and installation of drought tolerant landscaping.

santabarbaraca.gov/olivemill


